## National Security Bureau

 $https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/51, Witold-Waszczykowski-has-received-a-visit-from-the-US-Ambassador-to-Poland. \\html$ 

09.04.2024, 17:43

21.10.2009

Witold Waszczykowski has received a visit from the US Ambassador to Poland

On Tuesday 20th October, the Deputy Head of the National Security Bureau has met the new Ambassador of the United States to Poland, Mr. Lee Feinstein and Pamela Quanrud, the Deputy Assistant Secretary in the Bureau of European and Eurasian Affairs.

Main issues raised during the meeting concerned the visit of the Vice President of the United States Joe Biden and the future of the anti-missile shield as well as main aspects of Polish-American cooperation.

During the meeting Mr. Waszczykowski congratulated new ambassador and wished him a successful diplomatic mission.

The interlocutors expressed their willingness to further consult the most important issues relating to international security and bilateral cooperation.







**Tweetnij**